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So much wrong about this Bill. Do you know construction has already begun without 

due process?  

Lane County already does a good recycling service at the current facility without the 

impact on residential communities which would be extremely negative.  

You may say I do not matter because I'm in Keizer, Oregon but I have family residing 

there and as I age the likelihood of me residing there is a reality.  

Do the right thing and find the right place for the dump. Would any of you decision 

makers want a dump in your yard? 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Lori Shaw  

Keizer Oregon  

503.949.5248  

 

 


